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Junior Student of the Week  

Grace Hura 

 

 
 

Our Junior student of the week, Grace Hura (Ngāti Tūwharetoa,Taupō Intermediate, Kuratau 
School) has been identified as a great support for not just her peers but also teachers in the 
College. As noted by one teacher, “a warm and kind personality that really helps to bring forward 
the confidence within others”. She is always very responsible in completing her own work to a high 
standard and has continued to demonstrate a high level of commitment to learning throughout the 
lockdown. Grace is also active in the community through the year 9 council, school executive 
council, netball, swimming and karate. As we progress into subject selection for 2022, it is great to 
hear Grace will continue with courses she enjoys; Drama and Te reo Māori, while also willing to try 
something new in Visual Arts. Keep up the great work, Grace! 
 
If you know of a young person doing outstanding work in our community that you would like to 
nominate for student of the week, please email their name and the reason you are nominating them 
to: mail@taupocollege.ac.nz 
 

Alistair Froggett, Acting Principal 
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